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Lunch News 
 
Friday: Chilled Meat and Cheese Sandwich 

 
Miscellaneous 
 

END OF THE YEAR DATES TO REMEMBER 

Today: Last day of regular attendance for 6
th
 and 7

th
 graders.  The awards assemblies for 6

th
 and 7

th
 graders will take place. 6

h
 

grade is at 8:40 a.m. and 7
th
 grade at 9:20 a.m. in the Athletics Gym. 

Special activities will be taking place in the afternoon in each grade level.  Students who ordered yearbooks will receive them at the 

end of the day.  We will also have extras to sell for $25.00.  School will dismiss at 2:15 p.m. 

Monday, June 3:  Teacher’s Workshop Day, no student attendance. 

Tuesday, June 4:  Report Card Day—Bus riders ride the bus to school, pick up their report cards and get right back on the bus they 

normally ride home for the return trip home.  Buses do run late to pick up junior high students as they pick up and return elementary 

students first.  For others who normally walk or are brought to school, report cards will be available for pick up that morning until 

approximately 10:00 a.m.   

 

Seventh Grade Schedule for Today, 5/31/13: 

8:30-8:55 1
st
 hour 

8:55-9:20 2
nd

 hour 

9:20-10:00 7
th
 Grade Awards 

10:00-10:25 3
rd
 hour 

10:25-10:50 4
th
 hour 

10:50-11:15 5
th
 hour 

11:15-11:40 6
th
 hour 

11:40-12:10 Back to 1
st
 hour class to start movies 

12:10-12:40 All 7
th
 Grade Lunch  

12:40-1:45 Finish movies with 1
st
 hour 

1:45-2:00 Locker Clean Out 

2:00-2:15 Yearbooks 

 

Sports News 

 
Next Year’s Cheerleaders:  Come to the office today to pick up an envelope from your coach.  

 

Track Summer Camp:  Tracksters and Cross Country runners interested in summer track camp the week of July 15. Pick up an 

informational form in the WJHS office. 

 

Sports Booster Meeting: Please join the sport boosters for their next meeting; June 5
th
, 5:30pm, Sherman Village Hall! 

 

 

 

 

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER!!! 

 

 


